
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

Visitors: We are glad that you joined us this morning. Please fill out 
the Visitor’s Sheet in this bulletin and place it in the black offering 
box up front and we will follow up with you. 
 

Offerings: Financial gifts of worship can be placed in the black box 
or online on at: www.findlivinghope.com/giving. Thanks for your 
faithfulness to God’s work! 
 

Gathering Well: We are grateful that you are worshipping with us 
this morning! Thank you for following the guidance in our Gathering 
Plan, including allowing 4 seat widths between family groups and 
maintaining appropriate physical distancing. All children in 
Preschool-6th grade will be dismissed to their class from the 
service. Please refer to the Gathering Plan on our website for 
specific details. Thanks for being sensitive to those around you!  
    

James: As you prepare for next Sunday’s message in our series 
“Faith Works,” be encouraged to read James 4:13-5:6 this week.   
   

Ministry Leader’s Training: All Ministry Leaders are asked to join 
us TONIGHT from 6-8pm for a training on “Ministry, Mission & 
COVID-19.” You can join us in person in the worship enter, or join 
the Livestream available on our website Worship Services page.  
 

Men’s Pulled Pork & Bonfire: Men, join us Friday, 11/20 at 6:30 at 
Chris Lewis’ (3 Brook Valley Court, Freeland, MD; 21053) for a 
pulled pork dinner, fire, and fellowship. Come reconnect and share 
how God is working in your life. All are welcome.   
 

Summit Grove Work Day: Come out on Saturday, 11/21 at 8:30am 
as we help Summit Grove complete projects that need done before 
the end of this season. Pizza lunch will be provided. Email Matt 
Mitcheltree if you can serve (matt@northhilltree.com) and sign-up 
on our Events page.  
 

Discovering Living Hope: If you’ve been coming to Living Hope for 
a while and want to know more about our Mission, Values and 
Beliefs, please join us for dinner and a class on Sunday, 11/22 from 
4-7pm. Childcare available. Details on our Events page. 
 

Children’s Director: We are thankful to Jan Null for faithfully 
serving LHC as Children’s Director. As she transitions out of this 
role, we are currently in the process of finding a new Children’s 
Director. We welcome those in our congregation who have a heart 
for children, leadership experience, and organizational skills to 
apply for this staff position. For more info contact Pastor Matt 
(pastormatt@findlivinghope.com). 
 

NEW! Ministry Schedule: Thank you to all those who serve the 
Living Hope Community! Please grab an UPDATED copy of the 
November-December ministry schedule from the info table. 
 

NEW! Contact Lists: Updated Contact Lists are available on the 
info tables. Pick up your copy today and use it to connect with one 
another! 
 

Peacemaker’s Seminar: If you missed this great seminar on how 
Christians are called to resolve conflict, it is now available on our 
website Worship Services page.   

` 

Baby Dedication: The birth of a child is a wonderful gift from a God 
to be celebrated! Parents who would like to dedicate their child to 
the Lord before the congregation and have the elders pray, should 
contact Pastor Tim or Pastor Matt. As we dedicate our children to 
the Lord, we pray they would grow up to embrace Christ as their 
Savior and receive water baptism. 
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“Humble yourselves before the Lord, and 
he will exalt you.” 

 
– James 4:10 

This year Living Hope is  

sending Christmas care packages  

to Nikolay Krug’s army unit  

in Germany.   

The purpose of this project is to provide 

encouragement and to share the good 

news of the Gospel with these soldiers 

who are away from their families at 

Christmas.   

We will be packing 40 boxes.   

We are asking our church family to  

write notes of encouragement to bless 

these soldiers, and 

Sign up on our Events page  

to purchase gift cards, socks, and  

snack bag items.  

 

Packing Party: 11/22  
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ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 
Welcome 
 
Call to Worship  
 
Praise Songs 
 
Community News  
 
Children’s Dismissal 
 
Message: “Grace to the Humble” 
       —James 4:6-12 
 
Worship Songs  
 
Closing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

~Faith Works~ 

“Grace to the Humble”  

James 4:6-12 

 

 

• Humility before God (vs. 6-10) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Humility before Others (vs. 11-12) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VISITOR’S SHEET 
 

DATE:  11/08/20 
 

     We’re glad that you came to check us out and 
spend some time with God this morning. If you 
don’t mind, please take a minute and fill out the 
info below and drop it in the offering box.  
Thanks for being with us! 

 

 _________________________________ 
Name(s) 

 
 

 _________________________________ 

 

 _________________________________ 
Mailing Address 

 
 

 _________________________________ 
 

 _________________________________ 
Phone Numbers 

 
 

 _________________________________ 
 

 _________________________________ 
Email Addresses 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

 

___________________    ______   _____ 

           Children’s Names                                        Age              Grade  
    

 
How did you hear about our church?  

 

_________________________________ 
 

_________________________________ 
 
 

If you attend another church, which one?  
 

_________________________________ 
 

Questions, comments, or prayer needs? 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 

_________________________________ 


